September 21, 2016

Bob Ott, Commissioner Cobb County Board of Commissioners 100 Cherokee Street Marietta, GA 30090

Dear Mr. Ott:

First, I would appreciate having my property at the address shown below included on the list for consideration by the Parks Committee and the Board of Commissioners. Second, I want to reaffirm my commitment to work with the Commission, with non-government agencies, or anyone whom you may suggest to make it possible for the County to purchase my property. I am positive there is a practical solution to what may appear to be an enigmatic problem, and I would like the opportunity to state the case before the entire Commission for the benefit of the County. When I moved onto my property in 1950, there were 65,000 residents in Cobb; now, there are about 741,000. Clearly, population growth will accelerate for some time to come because of all the new sports and business activities in the County. (Incidentally, Cobb did not have a single public park in 1950; now, there about 75.)

Development of my property as a park would make it possible for the largest number of the County's residents to enjoy its recreational possibilities, as well as fulfill the expressed wishes of very many who live in East Cobb.

Sincerely,

Mylene S. Tritt

3540 Roswell Road Marietta, GA 30062

PH: (770) 971-5003

C: Fred J. Estfan (770) 971-5900

Andy Isakson Kevin Isakson Kevin Moore Carl Westmoreland JoAnn Birrell
Lisa Cupid
Tim Lee
Bob Weatherfo

Bob Weatherford
Mike Boyce

Deborah Dance

Marietta Daily Journal Atl. Journal/Constitution